
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON

PROCLAMATION NO. 09·120

Declaring the Month of October as COMMUNITY PLANNING MONTH in Multnomah County, Oregon
and Recognizing the Contributions of All Multnomah County Land Use and Transportation Planning
Employees

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners Finds:

a. Change is constant and affects all cities, counties, suburbs and rural areas in our region,

b. Community planning and plans can help manage this change in a way that provides better choices
for how people work and live.

c. Community planning provides an opportunity for all Multnomah County residents to be meaningfUlly
involved in making choices that determine the future of their community.

d. The full benefits of planning requires public officials and citizens who understand, support, and
demand excellence in planning and plan implementation.

e. The month of October is designated as National Community Planning Month throughout the United
States of America and its territories.

f. The celebration of National Community Planning Month gives us the opportunity to publicly recognize
the participation and dedication of the members of our planning commissioners, citizens who have
contributed their time and expertise to the improvement of Multnomah County; and the dedicated
County Land Use and Transportation Planning staff.

g. We recognize the many valuable contributions made by professional community and planners of
Multnomah County and extend our heartfelt thanks for the continued commitment to public service by
these professionals.

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners Proclaims:

The month of October as COMMUNITY PLANNING MONTH in Multnomah County Oregon with the
2009 theme "Community Sustainability" in conjunction with the celebration of National Community
Planning Month.

ADOPTED this 1st day of October 2009.

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR MU N H COUNTY, OREGON

Deborah Kafoury,
Commissioner District 1
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Commissioner District 3

SUBMITTED BY:
M. Cecilia Johnson, Director, Department of Co
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Diane McKeel,
Commissioner District 4


